
MINUTES – SELECTMEN’S MEETING 

Friday, June 29, 2018 

Town Hall, Selectmen’s Hearing Room 

 

Present:  James J. Fitzgerald, Chairman; Michael G. Bradley; Michael A. Maresco, Town 

Administrator 

 

Excused:  Joseph E. Kelleher 

 

Jim Fitzgerald opened the meeting at 7:00 p.m. 

  

Vote to Authorize the Purchase of GPS Devices for all Town Vehicles – Michael Maresco 

gave a brief explanation of the reason for this request and gave some details on the GPS 

modules.  Mr. Maresco noted that by voting on this tonight and placing the order before 

the end of the fiscal year the Town will save over $10,000 since the town is receiving the 

hardware (130 devices) at no cost.  After a brief discussion, Jim Fitzgerald moved, 

seconded by Joe Kelleher, to authorize the purchase of GPS devices for all Town Vehicles.  

The vote was 2:0. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:10 p.m.  There was no executive session held. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Catherine Burke 

 
The following documents and exhibits were presented at the meeting: information regarding 

Verizon GPS devices. 

 


